
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 10/28-Think Kindness Virtual 
Assembly with Brian Williams

● 10/29-Halloween Parades
CRS-1pm
LLE-2:15pm

October 22, 2021

Spotlight on First Grade
The First Graders have had a very busy start to their year! 
Presently, we are learning all about pumpkins. One of the stories we 
read was called Growing Pumpkins by Melvin Berger, it talked about 
the sequence of a how a pumpkin grows. We reviewed science 
vocabulary words such as sprout, vine, leaves, and flower. The 
students then created their own writing piece to show the sequence 
of a pumpkin using transition words such as first, next, then, and 
last. Great job First Graders!



Halloween Reminders

● On Friday, October 29, students are permitted to wear their 
costumes to school. 

● Costumes should not include weapons of any kind, gruesome 
designs, or a costume mask. 

● Students should continue to wear the facial coverings that 
they have worn since the school year started. 

● Celebrations will take place in homeroom classes.

Have a safe and fun Halloween!

Healthy Halloween Snack
Ingredients:

● 3 green apples
● 3 tablespoons creamy peanut butter
● 2 ounces of sliced cheese (cheddar or colby jack both work)
● 2 tablespoons of pumpkin or sunflower seeds
● A package of candy eyes

Directions:

1. Quarter the green apples and slice off the core and seeds. Carefully cut out a v-shape 
into the center of the apple quarter to create the mouth of the monster. Repeat with all 
the apple pieces.

2. Spread a thin layer of peanut butter into the monster mouths. Repeat with all apple 
slices.

3. Press several pumpkin or sunflower seeds onto the top of the mouth along the edge to 
form teeth. Repeat with all apple slices.

4. Place a triangular piece of cheese into each monster mouth.
5. Using the remaining peanut butter, spread a small amount onto the back of the candy 

eyes and place them on top the the apple slices.
6. Serve immediately!


